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To: The Members of the Club 4. November 2013

Dear Friends,

This year’s wine tour was attended by 30 members and friends. The weather was more than
perfect for the purpose and met all criteria of Golden October. The first stop was at the Abtswind
Herb Museum. The owner Horst Kaulfuss gave us a thrilling tour and an introduction to the se-
crets of the world of herbs and teas.

At Hallburg Palace near Volkach we had our afternoon coffee break outdoors in the sun sur-
rounded by the picturesque scenery of a franconian wine valley.

The tour culminated in a wine tasting session at the Moésslein winery not far away in the village
of Zeilitzheim. Reiner Mdsslein, head of this small franconian family winery, entertained us with
his wine selection and demonstrated creativity and diversity by presenting e.g. fresh cuvee wine
designed for the Young Generation or his “Franconian Single Malt Whisky”.

After a most enjoyable tour we returned full of new and unexpected impressions of the franco-
nian wine region and all of us were very grateful to the Friemelt family who made the arrange-
ments for the trip.
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The next event will be the traditional

Thanksgiving Dinner

on Sunday,

24 November 2013,

12:00 h

at the Woerdersee Hotel
MERCURE Nirnberg City

in Nurnberg, Durrenhofstralle 8

Unfortunately we were not able to book the Firth Mercure Hotel due to other obligations of the
hotel. But we are sure that we have found a more than equivalent alternative. We will have our
own room section with a Thanksgiving Buffet especially designed for us (with the proven advice
to the kitchen by our member Cécile Schuknecht).

The price will be EUR 30,00 per adult person. It will be payable after the dinner at the hotel.

All correspondence to be addressed to the secretary: German-American Men's Club of Middle Franconia
Heinz Stahlschmidt, Strassberg 32, 91056 Erlangen, Tel. 09131- 991543 stahlschmidt-erlangen@t-online.de
www.gamc-nuernberg.de



The Thanksgiving Buffet will contain not only the typical Thanksging dishes such as roast
Turkey with stuffing and sweet potatoes, you will also find something for every taste such as
spare ribs and salmon filet.

As the Hotel people need advance notice of the number of participants please make reser-
vations no later than Tuesday, 19 November 2013 with the Secretary via phone, fax
(09131-991505) or e-mail. Please let us also know if you desire to be seated in a specific
group. We will then try our very best to adapt seating arrangements accordingly.

The Woerdersee Hotel Mercure is directly located at the “Woerder Tallibergang” on the
southside of the lake. The nearest S-Bahn station is Nirnberg-Durrenhof. See also attached
map. Free parking is available at the Hotel’s underground car park.
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We are looking forward to welcoming you to this special event.
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Forthcoming events:
Dec. 2013 Christmas Tree Lightening at Grafenwohr
Tuesday 21. Jan. 2014 General Membership Meeting
Tuesday Feb. 2014 Heizkraftwerk Sandreuth (Change from last newsletter)

Sincerely

Vour Board of Govermors
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